“Walk of Honor” Commemorative Paver Project
Show your “Eagle Pride”

Dear Students and Parents,

It is with much enthusiasm that we will be offering everyone an opportunity to be a part of something long overdue. Our
athletic boosters along with the support of the FSK Athletic Director, are selling engraved pavers that will be permanently
displayed in what will be known as “The Walk of Honor”. All proceeds will go directly to our student athletes who deserve our
unconditional support. Because we are in a time of economic distress, we have attempted to keep our profit margin minimal, but
hope to make this fundraiser profitable based on volume. Below you will find the order form including cost. As volunteers
devoted to the achievement of every student athlete we thank you for your support. If there are any questions or concerns, please
feel free to send me an email.

Thank you,
Tom Vickery
Tvick3267@verizon.net

Paver Information:
____4x8 Paver $45.00
Engraving Information (please print)

___ 8x8 Paver $60.00
Engraving Information (please print)

Please make checks payable to FSK Athletic Boosters.

Wording and graphics used on the brick must be appropriate for schools as determined by administrative regulations for board policy KHBA.
Further these bricks may not include messages that:
1. Express hate, racial slurs or sexual harassment.
2. Can be directly interpreted or construed as carrying a “double meaning” involving sexual innuendo: tobacco, alcohol or drug use;
gang symbols; weapons; or sexual activity.
3. Could contribute to a disruptive, hostile or intimidating environment.

Bricks shall be placed under direction of the Principal and may be removed at the discretion of the Principal.

Carroll County Public Schools will not be responsible for bricks that become damaged or vandalized. Bricks that become damaged or
vandalized shall be removed.

All bricks sponsored by businesses or individuals are the property of Carroll County Public Schools.
The Superintendent of Carroll County Public Schools may discontinue approval for a brick at any time.

Name, Year, Alumni, and the following statements may be engraved on bricks:
In Honor Of Donated By Donated On Behalf Of Class Of In Memory Of In Memoriam
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